
Regis High School Booster Club Work or Pay Guidelines 
 

Your Regis High School Booster Club provides the necessary funds to support Regis athletics 

and co-curricular activities by admissions, concessions and clothing sales at Regis sporting 

events. In order for the Booster Club to be successful, parent volunteers are needed to work at 

least four (4) events throughout the year or pay $150.  

 

Parents of all athletes, regardless of sport or season, are required to issue a $150 check to 

the Regis High School Booster Club prior to their son/daughter being allowed to attend 

practice. The check will be cashed only if you opt out of working or fail to work your scheduled 

shifts. The $150 check must be turned in at the Code Signing meeting (which occurs an hour 

before the first practice), along with sports fees, physical forms, etc. Do not send paperwork or 

checks to the RCS Central Office.  Athletes will not be allowed to practice until the Work or 

Pay fee is submitted. This policy will be strictly enforced with no exceptions. 

 

If you select the Opt Out option, please contact the RHS Office and you will not be scheduled for 

any events.  

 

We have an online sign-up for Work or Pay shifts. Please follow the attached instructions for 

access and registration for the website, and then select the dates and events you want to work. 

Sign-up is first come, first served for selecting dates and events and begins on July 1, 2013. We 

will select your actual work assignment (admissions, concessions, etc.). There are several slots 

available for each event. You will be able to see who has already signed up for each shift. 

However, you can only sign up or change scheduled shifts for your family. The following are 

requirements for shifts: 

 

 An adult must work the scheduled shifts. 

 High school students may work with a parent for service hours, but it will not apply 

toward the family’s four required shifts. 

 Two parents working one event will receive credit for two shifts worked. 

 If you fail to access the website and sign up for four events, we will assign you to work 

and notify you of your scheduled events. 

 

After you have worked your four shifts, your $150 check will be destroyed. If you fail to work 

the assigned shifts, your $150 check will be cashed. 
 

Quite often, Regis athletics teams are involved in playoff games which cannot be accurately 

scheduled in advance since we do not know dates or times of competition. As you will notice on 

the website, however, we have anticipated possible dates and times for playoffs. Parents are 

allowed to sign up to work only one (1) anticipated playoff game. The other three shifts should 

be for regularly scheduled games. You will be notified of the exact date and time of your shift 

once those contests are scheduled by the WIAA. Please contact the school office 715-830-2271, 

ext. 1000 with questions. 

 

 

 


